
OASFAA BUSINESS MEETING 
Marriott Southern Hills 

 Tulsa, OK 
April 12, 2019 

 
 

President Alicia Smith called the meeting to order at 9:15 a.m. 
 
The minutes from the 2018 business meeting were reviewed and approved unanimously. 
The treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved unanimously. 
 
Old Business:  We had 44 attendees for the COA preconference and 31 at our spring training.  We had 
143 attending the conference. 
 
Alicia thanked Kevin Campbell, Training Officer with the U.S. Dept. of Education, and Karen McCarthy 
from NASFAA for presenting at our conference. 
 
New Business – The slate of officer nominations was announced: 
President Elect - Jason Marrujo 
Treasurer Elect – Lori Boyd 
Secretary – Melanie Rinehart & Diana Sanders 
Delegate at Large – Charly Smith, Cornelia Bass, James Powers 
 
Alicia asked for nominations from the floor and there were none. A motion was made to accept the 
Slate, second, and passed unanimously. Voting should start around May 15th. 
 
Alicia encouraged everyone to complete the evaluation and volunteer forms. 
 
Alicia announced the 2020 conference will be held in Midwest City at the Reed Center April 1-3, 2020. 
 
It was announced that we raised $1,273 for our service project. 
 
Alicia passed the gavel to Becky Isaacs, incoming President as of July 1, 2019 
 
A motion to adjourn was made at 9:24 it was seconded and passed. 


